

# Reedley Hallows Nursery School Newsletter November 2022



# Message from Mrs Gordon

We have an exciting term ahead of us as we move from Autumn into Winter and we watch the weather and trees changing. The end of the term will see us getting ready for the Christmas holidays, and we have some exciting things planned for the children.

Thanks to all of you that have been into school for the events we have held — all that came had fun making Halloween crafts, and the cinema experience watching 'Room on the Broom' was an exciting day for the children. If you haven't joined us at an event yet, please do so if you are able to — the children love to show off what they are doing in school, and parents enjoy seeing what the children are getting upto!

Later this term we hope to have a school app available to parents. This will allow you to see some of the things that your child is doing in nursery, make payments for extra hours or sessions, view the school calendar, fill in forms, monitor your child's attendance and receive emails and notifications. More information to follow when it is up and running!

## **ATTENDANCE**

Thanks to those of you who are now bringing your child into school every day — it makes a huge difference to their learning and friendships. Obviously there are times when children are too poorly to come in, and we understand that, but a bit of a cold usually means they'll be ok in school.

\*

Please phone if your child is unwell to let us know — if we don't hear from you we will be phoning to find out the reason for the absence.

It is important that your child arrives on time too (8:40am or 12:40pm) — if they are late by just 15 minutes each day they are missing 1½ hours of learning in a week and nearly 50 hours in a year!!!

### CHILDREN IN NEED

On Friday 18<sup>th</sup> November it is Children in Need day and we would like the children to come dressed in colourful clothes — as many colours as you can find!! We will be collecting donations to send to Children in Need too. Nursery parents are invited into school that week to take part in some Pudsey Bear activities (decorating biscuits, painting bandanas etc) in your child's classroom and outdoors. Twinkle Tots children are still settling so we aren't inviting parents in to the sessions just yet — don't worry, there will be opportunities in the future!

The times and days for nursery are as follows:



\*

Miss Firdos Thursday 17th November 9:30-11:30am

Ms Smith/Miss Widdowson Friday  $18^{th}$  November 9:30-11:30am

Please note these are drop-in sessions — don't feel you have to stay for the whole session.

Refreshments will be served in school before and after the sessions.

Message for Mrs Gordon from	Child's name



\*





Message for Mrs Gordon from	Child's name	-